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Good morning, 

 

My name is Monique Bochsler. I’m writing in opposition to  SB916. There should be 

no compensation from the state to pay a union 

member to go on strike. That is why they pay exorbitant dues to their unions. It is a 

voluntary work stoppage and does not qualify to be compensated by the 

unemployment funds. This would also lead to longer strikes and hardship on tax 

payers. 

 

Please help cut taxes not increase it.  


